
Celebrating our 82nd Year!!!

Dear Friends,

This year we celebrate our 82nd year as an association!  The CTPA was founded in 1924, on the principles of bringing families together to have fun and to address community issues.  As always, we continue to strive to maintain those principles.  We are very fortunate to live in one of the most beautiful parts of the world, where we can enjoy the beauty of the beach and waters of Greenwich Bay, and most importantly, the friendship and fellowship that we enjoy together!  
While the CTPA conducts social events, it also addresses important issues that affect us all.  This year our primary focus will be the many issues that affect the health of Greenwich Bay, and the shores of our beach. We want you to stay informed of special projects that are improving the quality of our resource to avoid the killing of fish, shellfish and other sea life.

Beach restoration, access and social events will be included in this year’s agenda along with the interesting history of CTP and Apponaug, which means “pile of shells” - referring to the large mounds of shells the Indians made which used to cover the shores and beaches here at CTP!  As always, we welcome input from current AND new members on social events, projects and initiatives the Association participates in.

Carol Fritz, CTPA VP, continues to do a wonderful job with the CTPA website, www.cedartreepoint.org , which is filled with interesting information, CTPA Calendar and web link resources.  Carol can be reached at cfritz@redmare.com or 401-739-1646.
Your telephone calls make a difference!  To the many of you who have spoken to me about the CTPA signs, the board has made a commitment to replace our tired signs that mark the entrances to Cedar Tree Point.  Lincoln Ross, CTPA VP, has some excellent fresh ideas and is heading up this project.  We also will be updating the old “NO” sign on the beach, to reflect a new and more friendly approach!  Lincoln can be reached at lincoln5@cox.net and 401-732-1182.
We are pleased to report, that the dues of the Cedar Tree Point Association will continue to remain at $20 per family. The CTPA board has made this decision, to ensure that every family can afford to belong and enjoy the many activities of one of Rhode Island’s oldest community organizations.  Please contact Andrea Souza, CTPA Treasurer, asouza4@netzero.net or 401-738-6343 with membership questions or at 26 Anthony Avenue, Warwick, RI 02886 for payment of dues.  I would also encourage you to give Andrea Souza your email address, current telephone and / or cell numbers and mailing address.  This will give us the ability to send out information on a moments notice and keep everyone informed as to current events and important community information as soon as it develops.  

Interested in participating at any CTPA events or helping out on the CTPA Board?  Just give me a call, as we always welcome your participation!

As always, I welcome your thoughts, ideas and comments.  I can be reached at 401-737-7769 or my email address: ifcndpickering@aol.com.   
Warmest and Best Regards to You All,

Dave Pickering

President

